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IMPORTANT DATES 
 
Oct. 28…..Parents & Pastries’ 7:30AM 
Oct. 31 … Citrus Halloween Parade 8:30 AM  
Nov. 10….No School-Parent Conferences  
Nov. 11….Veterans Day –No School 
 

 
BOBCHAT IS GOING DIGITAL 

 
This will be the last printed copy of the 
Bobchat that will go home with your child. 
If you would like to see a copy please visit 
the Citrus website @ 
http://citrus.chicousd.org/. There will be 
some printed copies available in the office, 
please stop and pick one up. 
 
 

 
CITRUS 

HALLOWEEN PARADE 
 
When: October 31, 2016 
Time: 8:30 AM to 9:00 AM 
 
Students are encouraged to come to  
school dressed in their costumes for the 
parade. However, costumes may ONLY be 
worn during the parade so please do not 
put face paint or heavy makeup on your 
child. Please leave all weapons as part of 
their costumes at home as they will not 
be allowed at school. Parents and 
volunteers are welcome to attend the 
parade.   
 
 
 
Remember: Citrus is a Latex Free School. 
Please do not bring toys or soft rubber 
items from home. 

 
LOST AND FOUND 
 
Please check lost and 
found for your child’s 
missing clothing and 

items! Make sure to put names on any 
items, so when they are found we can 
return them to the owner. Thank You!  

 
HALLOWEEN TREAT STREET       

 
Hey kids!!! The Downtown Chico 

Business Association invites you 

to an exciting and safe 

Halloween adventure. It’s 

simple...bring a parent downtown, wear your cutest, 

funniest, or scariest costume, and explore all that 

Downtown Chico has to offer - Halloween style! 

Begin your Halloween adventure in City Plaza where 

exciting activities await children 12 and under! 

Pick up a special Treat Street Map, goody bag and 

have your photo taken. THINK YOUR COSTUME IS THE 

BEST? Enter the costume contest for a chance to win 

some really cool prizes. (A $5 entry fee will be 

charged and there will be three prizes awarded in 

each division.) Registration will take place in 

City Plaza from 2 - 3:30 PM. Crossing guards will 

be working to ensure the safety of all 

participants. 

• When: Monday, October 31, 2016 

• Time: 2:00-5:00pm  

• Place: Downtown Chico  
For more information call 345-6500 or visit 

www.downtownchico.com.   
 

CARD YOUTH BASKETBALL 

Interested in playing basketball? Register with 
C.A.R.D. Early registration begins on November 9th, 
2016 for Grades 4-5. For more information please 
call: 895.4711 or email: info@chicorec.com 
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